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MEETING DATE: June 8, 2021 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Ed Scofield 
 
SUBJECT: Certificate of Recognition for Ana Acton for her many years of dedicated 

public service to the citizens, seniors and disabled communities of Nevada 
County.  

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Provide the Certificate of Recognition   
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
As Executive Director of FREED, Ana Action has provided many years of public services to the 
citizens, seniors and disabled communities of Nevada County. Recently, California Governor 
Gavin Newsom appointed Ms. Acton as the Deputy Director of the Independent Living and 
Community Accesses Division at the California Department of Rehabilitation starting in June of 
this year. As she transitions into a new role of public service at the state level, it is without undue 
notice that Ms. Acton’s leadership will be missed. She has provided continued advocacy, services 
and coordination with multiple County Departments during her tenure that have included but are 
not limited to Health and Human Services Agency, Department of Social Services, Behavioral 
Health, Public Health and Office of Emergency Services addressing everything from 
homelessness, human connection, emergency evacuations, improving standard of living and 
administering critical services to seniors and individuals with disabilities.   
 
Therefore, it is with great pleasure that I recommend the Board of Supervisors provide the attached 
Certificate of Recognition to Ana Acton for her work as Executive Director of FREED and wish 
her well on her future endeavors of public service.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ed Scofield 
District II Supervisor  
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